
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
State of Utah  
Department of Commerce 
Division of Public Utilities 
 
FRANCINE GIANI                   THAD LEVAR                    CONSTANCE B. WHITE 
Executive Director  Deputy Director           Director, Division of Public Utilities 

  
JON HUNTSMAN Jr. 

Governor 
GARY HERBERT 

Lieutenant Governor 

 
 

 

 

160 East 300 South, Box 146751, Salt Lake City, UT 84114-6751 Telephone (801) 530-7622 • Facsimile (801) 530-6512 • 
www.publicutilities.utah.gov 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

To: Utah Public Service Commission 
 
From: Utah Division of Public Utilities 
  Constance White, Director 
 Energy Section 
  Abdinasir Abdulle, Technical Consultant 
  Jamie Dalton, Utility Analyst II 

Artie Powell, Manager 
 
Date:  May 4, 2007 
 
Ref:   Docket No. 07-035-T13.  Advice No. 07-13 – Blue Sky Program Optional – 

Schedule 70, Renewable Energy Rider, Optional – Schedule 72, Renewable 
Energy Rider, Optional, Bulk Purchase Option. 

 
On April 24, 2007, the Division submitted a memorandum requesting the Commission to extend 

the due date of the Division’s response to its Action Request to April 30, 2007.  The Division 

meant to ask for an extension of up to May 30, 2007 instead of April 30, 2007.  The reason for 

asking an extension was for the Division to incorporate the outcome of the April 26, 2007 

meeting.  The outcome of this meeting resulted in the Division sending an informal data request 

to the Company.  The Division is awaiting Company response to this data request.  Therefore, 

the Division respectfully requests an extension of up to May 30, 2007. 

 

CC: Rea Petersen, DPU 

 Jeff Larsen, RMP 

 Dave Taylor, RMP 

 Dan Gimble, CCS 


